
From: Domestic Violence Prevention Initiative  

Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 11:54 AM 

Subject: Recording: IHS Behavioral Health Webinar Series: April 15, 2014 

 

Greetings All, 

 

On April, 15, 2014, the Division of Behavioral Health hosted a webinar titled, “Linking Sexual Violence to 
HIV Risk.”  The webinar featured a presentation by the Pine Ridge Domestic Violence Prevention 
Initiative (DVPI) and provided practical steps for addressing HIV and sexual violence in your local patient 
population. Please find the webinar recording link below. 

 

Linking Sexual Violence to HIV Risk  

http://ihs.adobeconnect.com/p99ykapdusx/  

 

Thank you, 

 

Jennifer Numkena Downs, LCSW 

Public Health Advisor 

Division of Behavioral Health  

Office of Clinical and Preventive Services 

Indian Health Service 

801 Thompson Avenue, Suite 300 

Rockville, MD 20852 

Work: (301) 443-6374 

Email: Jennifer.Downs@ihs.gov 

 

http://ihs.adobeconnect.com/p99ykapdusx/

